
 

 

 

 

The following item(s) of 

correspondence were received 

expressing opposition of Rezoning 

Reference # 15-53. 

 



 

 

csurmik <csurmik@telus.net> 

Sun 11/13/16 10:09 PM 

 
Subject:  objection to rezoning for 4341, 4351 Rumble street 
 
Regarding the proposed zoning bylaw amendment to allow an expansion of the Fairhaven structure at 
4341-4351 Rumble street There are some serious problems in the way the existing facility Interferes 
with daily life in the community. Specifically on rumble street. 
 
My house is located on Rumble street, directly opposite the proposed expansion Almost on a daily basis 
I find cars parked in or blocking my driveway.  Left there by People visiting, working or doing business at 
the Fairhaven facility.   
 
I do not believe Fairhaven can not adequately resolve this situation because People find it more 
convenient to park across the street during rush hour periods rather than use the limited parking spaces 
provided.  This also happens on hot summer days when many will park in my shaded driveway rather 
than in places provided for them in the sun. 
 
Another problem occurs on garbage days  Sometimes my trash  is not picked up because  people from 
the facility moved my trash containers away  from the curb and place their own trash in front of mine.  
The situation improves somewhat when I lodge a complaint, but improvement is is short lived and the 
problems are ongoing 
  
I believe the application should denied and expansion should not be allowed because these problems 
Will get much worse and can only lead to lowering the quality of life In the community and a drop of 
residential property values 
 
The proposed structure would severely detract from the character of the neighbourhood. 
 A structure higher than the existing one is not appropriate for this area and location 
 
Charles Surmik 
4386 Rumble Street 

csurmik <csurmik@telus.net> 
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